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This is how it should be. The state should have never changed it. I highly, highly 

support this. There has been so much corruption from mail in voting, to people that 

have passed away voting, to illegal immigrants voting to people that don't even exist 

voting. It's been corrupt for far to long and it's time to end it. 


